Christmas Celebrations — Years 3-8

On the afternoon of Thursday 10t December, pupils in Years 3 to 8 will be watching an
online pantomime and taking part in Christmas parties within their Tutor groups.

Pupils should bring in their own snacks and drink for the party. The snacks and drink can be
of the pupil’s choice, and on this afternoon they can include chocolate, crisps and sweets.
We do ask however that the pupils bring in sensible quantities and sizes, for example, a
small packet of crisps, a normal sized bar of chocolate and an individual sized drink. They
may like to bring in a small packet of popcorn to eat whilst they watch the panto. In line
with current school rules, pupils must not bring in any snacks to share with their peers
during the parties. Please remember that St Faith’s is a nut free zone.

Mr Critchley
Director of Pastoral Care



